
Heather Evans


From: Heather Evans


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 5:01 PM


To: neil.jacobs@noaa.gov


Subject: Can’t thread that needle


According to the slides you cited in your repudiation of NWS Birmingham, at the time of the president's


tweet there was a 10% chance southeast Alabama would experience tropical-storm-force-winds, not that it


was in the path of Hurricane Dorian. The concurrent 5-day cone of the storm's projected path clearly


showed it moving up the eastern seaboard, and had done so for the preceding 24 hours. The president may


not know the difference, but you do. You should be ashamed of yourself. Resign.
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